

122 South Van Brunt St., 2nd Floor Englewood, NJ 07631 (201) 568-7474

May 18, 2016

Dear John,

Our May 5th Spring Event was a raving success, the most successful one ever for The Community Chest and we would like to thank you for being a major supporter at the \$1,000 level! We received wonderful feedback about the evening and are excited that those who attended enjoyed the program and left knowing more about the Community Chest than when they arrived.

Your company was one of 32 generous organizations who donated sponsorships to this event. The proceeds of the event benefited our Annual Campaign that will fund programs in 25 local nonprofit agencies this year. Sponsorships are very important to us as they are a reflection of the commitment of the business community and their concern about improving the quality of life of people in our community. After all, that is what we are all about - neighbors helping neighbors.

Please go to our website <u>www.thecommunitychestofenglewood</u> to see your name displayed on the home page. You are joined by other generous business people who share your commitment to our community. An ad thanking all the event sponsors appeared in the May 19th Suburbanite, our local newspaper; we hope you saw it.

Enclosed you will find a window sticker that indicates your support of the Community Chest. Please display it in a prominent location so that people will know that you are a socially responsible business. We would happy to provide you with flyers and other literature describing our work if you would like to have them as well.

There are many ways that companies and nonprofit organizations can work together to benefit the community. We would welcome the opportunity to discuss these partnership possibilities with you. Please give me a call at 201-568 7474 if you would like to explore the possibilities.

Barbara Strauss + Dick Kennedy

Again, many thanks for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Barbara Strauss and Dick Kennedy

